
My name is Dan Barnett. I own a Seafood & Steak restaurant with a Sports bar called Billy Smoothboars in Bandon, Oregon. We 
have been devastated by the discriminatory    mandates handed down by Governor Brown. We have been singled out for closure 
with no science to back up the closures, while others like Walmart are allowed to remain open. The use of extortion in order for us to 
comply is appalling! Threatening and actually revoking our OLCC license if we do not comply to her unfounded demands is nothing 
less than extortion! Now she has the gaul to open up your lottery for her own gain while still keeping our Restaurant and Bar closed 
to service. This is against our agreement in order to have a Lottery license. We MUST serve food & drink in order to maintain or 
lottery license agreement! But, when convenient for her, she omits that portion of the agreement! She is playing with the business 
owners and their employees livelihood just because she thinks she can! There is no numbers she can use, no science she can use 
or no excuses she can use to justify her discriminatory actions. When we ask for the amount of cases attributed to our industry, she 
refuses to answer! Why is that Ms. Brown? We know... because unless you falsify those numbers you can not justify your actions 
against us! OPEN US UP NOW!   


